

GLENWOOD SCHOOL

Washington Road, Emsworth, Hampshire. PO10 7NN

Tel: 01243 373120

Headteacher: Mrs J Payne BSc (Hons), NPQH E-mail adminoffice@glenwood.hants.sch.uk

9th September 2025

Dear Parents & Carers

We are offering two option choices to pupils in years 10 and 11 this year to give your child an opportunity to explore what subjects they are interested in and to help inform them what they may want to go on to do at college.

The Option Courses run for one year. Pupils may choose the same option in Yr 10 and 11 if they wish (subject to a space being available).

We are running three weeks of taster sessions in the first three weeks of term so that your child gets to experience every option before they make their choices. We will then ask pupils to rank in order of preference what their choices are. We will endeavour to give every pupil their first and second choice but this will depend on uptake and numbers for each group.

Attached is some information about each option – pupils will do one option on a Tuesday and the other option on a Thursday.

Once taster sessions have been completed, we will notify you which options your child has been allocated.

Yours faithfully

Mrs J Payne Headteacher







